Brown, Barry (CI-StPaul)

From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 8:45 AM
To: Simms, Savannah (CI-StPaul); Burchill, Hannah (CI-StPaul); Gau, Rong-Hwa (CI-StPaul);

Dubruiel, Paul (CI-StPaul); Sheldon, Tina (CI-StPaul); Petok, Ben (CI-StPaul); #CI-
StPaul_WebMaster; Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul); Nelson, Pete (CI-StPaul); *CI-
StPaul_Mayor; Brown, Barry (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Courtesy Copy: Sound Level Variance Application, Asian Economic Development
Association, Bold North Winter Night Market

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Barry Brown.

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of ENS - D17: CapitolRiver Council (607 recipients)

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Evie Movachapao for Asian Economic
Development Association, Bold North Winter Night Market on Friday & Saturday, February 2nd & 3rd 2018

from 4:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. The event will be located at the Farmers Market 290 5th St East. Further
details concerning this event will be forthcoming

|E| Questions? Contact Us
STAY CONNECTED:
(= [ | =]

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:
Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe from ALL | Help




